
From: Shevek McKee <shevekm@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul) <Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: CRC Office <office@capitolrivercouncil.org> 
Subject: CRC Resolution supporting RES 20-801 
 
Rebecca, 
The CRC board would like to support your resolution (RES 20-801) on next week's council agenda with 
the following: 
 
The CapitolRiver Council strongly encourages the city to help our neighborhood restaurants maximize 
their ability to do business during the State's COVID restrictions by considering special 
expedited permitting for businesses with requests for special patio spaces or expansions. 
 
Please let me know if I should copy anyone else to get this submitted properly.  
 
Thanks, 
Shevek McKee 
CapitolRiver Council - Chair 

mailto:shevekm@gmail.com
mailto:Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:office@capitolrivercouncil.org

